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To Whom It May Concern: 

 

The Coquille Indian Housing Authority Board of Commissioners would like to offer its 

endorsement of the Tribe’s application for an Oregon Parks and Recreation Land and Water 

Conservation Fund grant in the amount of $272,000. 

 

The Board has reviewed a preliminary conceptual design of the proposed facility and is very 

supportive of the project.  The addition of new recreational opportunities within the Kilkich 

housing community will be welcomed by residents, children in the Tribe’s Head Start and After 

School Programs, Ko-Kwel Wellness Center patients, Ko-Kwel Rehabilitation and Fitness Center 

users, Tribal staff, and others who regularly visit or access services on Tribal Lands. 

 

We encourage your favorable consideration of the Tribe’s application and appreciate this 

opportunity to support the wellbeing of Tribal members and others who live and work within our 

community. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Paul E. Doyle 

Chair, CIHA Board of Commissioners 


